July 11, 2002

Dear Mr. Parnell




North Carolinians are likely to pay lower prices for real estate i r at leg

our December 14 letter to apply not only to Opinions 2001-4 and 2001-8 but also to the general issue of
lav closinegs_ which, we nnderstood the North Carolina State Bar was cansiderine addressinginan .

2See DOJ/FTC Letter (Dec. 14, 2001).
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5See DOJ/FTC Letter (Dec. 14, 2001).



Jessica N. Butler-Arkow
Attorney
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United States Department of Justice

cc Everett J. Bowman, Esquire
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Ted Cruz
Director
Office of Policy Planning,
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